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Representative Hart and Health Matters Pharmacy announce

Johnson and Johnson vaccine now available in East Tampa
 

Tallahassee, Fla. –State Representative Dianne Hart (D- Tampa), along with
Dr. Vondalyn Wright, announce that Health Matters pharmacy, a small Black
female owned pharmacy in East Tampa will be administering the Johnson and
Johnson vaccine. You can call (813) 800-6337 or go online at
https://healthmattersrx.com to make an appointment. Health Matters is located at
1702 N 50th St. Suite C Tampa, FL 33619.
 
Representative Dianne Hart issued the following statement:
 
“I am so excited to announce that East Tampa can begin to receive the COVID-19
vaccine from a locally known pharmacist. It is my hope that this will help the
community feel at ease about receiving the vaccine. African-Americans have been hit
hard by this virus and it is important that our communities have access to this life-
saving vaccine.”
 
Dr. Vondalyn Wright issued the following statement:
 
“As a pharmacist in the East Tampa Community I’m happy to be a part of the
solution. Our patients are happy to know their local pharmacist whom they trust is
giving out vaccines. We are willing and ready to vaccinate the most vulnerable in our
community, we’re even offering mobile services. It is our hope that this is a step
forward to ending the COVID-19 pandemic.”
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